Sent: Friday, April 04, 2014 1:02 AM
Subject: IR PCN - Document Retraction Notice (520450 Public)

THE POWER MANAGEMENT

International Rectifier

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION

The PCN S20450 Public has been retracted by IR

For further information contact IR representative

Note: this is an automated system message, please do not reply to this email account.



